



Town of West Seneca

716-674-2280 FAX 716-674-1063 Web Site: www.wspolice.com

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224

TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

March 9, 2017

RE:

Patrol Car Computer System Replacement

Dear Honorable Town Board:

I respectfully request permission to purchase four (4) new Mobile Data Terminal computer systems from Patrol PC, Inc. at the total cost of \$22,880.00, to replace four (4) current patrol vehicle systems already in service and past their viability.

I am asking that the new computer systems be purchased from our Asset Seizure Trust Fund 004.0004.0072, allowing the allocation to come from drug seizure monies, and not impact the 2017 fiscal budget, nor be a cost borne by the taxpayers of West Seneca.

Sincerely,

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police